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NO MAKE UP DAYS REQUIRED FOR CARSON CITY STUDENTS 
Teachers and staff must return for Professional Development Days 

 
Carson City, Nev. — With the end of the school year drawing nigh, The Carson City 
School District (CCSD) is pleased to announce it meets or exceeds the minimum number of 
minutes taught per day and in turn will not be required to make up student days lost due to 
weather or uncontrollable circumstances. The last day of school for Carson City students 
will remain Friday, June 2, 2017. Carson High School graduation will also remain as 
scheduled Saturday, June 3, 2017, at 9 a.m. on the football field. Pioneer High School 
graduation will also remain as scheduled Thursday, June 1, at 6 p.m. at the community 
center.  
 
The Nevada Department of Education formally approved two missed days (Monday, Jan. 9, 
and Friday, Feb. 10) and, based upon the annual instructional times, counted them as days 
in session for the calendar school year 2016-2017.  
 
“This past winter was one for the record books,” said Richard Stokes, superintendent for 
Carson City School District. “We’ve done our best to maintain all state educational 
requirements while also following the expected protocol. Of course all of this is contingent 
upon having no additional lost school days.”  
 
Even though students will not be required to make up the lost days of instruction, the 
teachers and staff will need to return to school June 5 & 6 and possibly June 7 for Seeliger 
Elementary staff to fulfill their contracts and for professional development.  
 
ABOUT CCSD 
Located in Nevada’s capital, CCSD offers public education to approximately 7,600 students in Carson City. 
The district includes 6 elementary schools, 2 middle schools, 1 alternative high school and 1 comprehensive 
high school. CCSD boasts many successes including impressive graduation rates, strict safety measures, 
programs for gifted students and advanced-placement classes, among several others. In a joint venture with 
Western Nevada College, the CCSD Jump Start College program allows students to complete their senior 
year of high school and freshman year of college simultaneously. 
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